FREE 

Community Needs Assessment Forum 
Thursday, March 21, 2013 from 2:00 pm to 4:00 pm


The Governor’s Commission on Disability (GCD) and the Statewide Independent Living Council (SILC) are holding a series of informative mini-seminars to help people learn more about disability related issues and services.  The next mini-seminar will be Thursday, March 21 from 2:00 – 4:00 in the ATECH conference room, 57 Regional Drive, Concord, NH.  
The New Hampshire Statewide Independent Living Council (SILC) will be conducting a needs assessment and would like participation and input from NH citizens for its 3 year State Plan for Independent Living. You are invited to participate in a forum to provide input into the planning process.  Please come let your voice be heard.

You can help the SILC learn about the issues people living with disabilities in New Hampshire face by completing a survey at http://www.surveymonkey.com/s/DBXPKDR.
This forum is free and open to the public but pre-registration is requested.   If you would like to attend please contact:  

Governor’s Commission on Disability

1-800-852-3405 (Voice/TTY)

603-271-2773

disability@nh.gov

Or

Paula Ninivaggi

Statewide Independent Living Council

1-800-852-3405 (Voice/TTY)

603-271-0476

paula.ninivaggi@nh.gov
Interpreters, CART, or alternative print formats must be requested at least two weeks in advance. 
Check us out on the following websites:

www.nh.gov/disability/ 
www.silcnh.org 
